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EB-2007-0050/EB-2007-0051 — Hydro One Networks' Section 92 Bruce - Milton Transmission
Reinforcement and Early Access Applications — Update on Notification Status

I am writing in response to the letter from the Board dated June 21 , 2007.

In accordance with the Board's letter of direction, Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One") conducted a
search of title and used the information from this search to serve the EB-2007-0050 and EB-2007-0051
Notices on directly affected owners. Information from this search was also used to serve encumbrancers
for directly affected properties with the EB-2007-0050 Notice.

Forty-three notices from owners and 21 notices from encumbrancers were returned out of a total of 867
sent. To date, Hydro One has been able to re-direct six owner notices and 17 encumbrancer notices.
The current number of outstanding returns accordingly stands at 37 owners and four encumbrancers, for
a current outstanding return rate of 4.7%. The number of affected properties covered by these
outstanding returns is 28, as several of the outstanding notices are for cases where a single property has
multiple (usually two) owners.

Steps taken to date to obtain updated address information include conducting Internet phone-book and
name searches including follow-up telephone calls, and incorporating field information obtained by
Hydro One’s Bruce to Milton project team regarding changed or different owner information.
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As new information becomes available, we will continue to update our address database and redirect
returned notices. At this point, however, we do not expect that the 37 outstanding returns are likely to
be significantly reduced.

Sincerely,
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Susan Frank



